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ENROLMENTS OPEN 

IN SHORT

Your recommendation will make a
difference! We encourage you to invite
your friends to check out our school.  
We have tours available with the
Principal every Monday morning, and
interested families can register through
our website:
 https://shcs.vic.edu.au/book-a-tour/

School Photos - Thu 29 Feb
(photo orders close on Monday) 

www.shcs.vic.edu.au
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Small School Summer Sports - Thu 7 Mar 

Foundation students begin 5 days of
school - week beginning Mon 4 Mar

Harmony Day - Year 5/6 students are
performing - Sat 2 Mar

https://shcs.vic.edu.au/book-a-tour/
http://www.shcs.vic.edu.au/


FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL
As a school, we have been reflecting
on ‘community’ and how to do this
well. Recently, we welcomed new
staff, students and families to the
Swan Hill Christian School community. 
New students are now settling into the
environment and routines, and our
new staff are learning the ropes and
doing a fantastic job. For
parents/carers, the ‘Get to Know You’
Interviews, PCF Meeting and
Dedication Service were all great
ways to connect.
Thanks to you all - students, staff and
parents/carers - for contributing to
our awesome school community. Let’s
keep doing ‘community’ well to ensure
that everyone feels welcome!

Attached to this newsletter is a notice
from the Aus Government Dept of
Education regarding information
collected for non-government schools'
funding.  There is a link on the notice
for further information, or you are
welcome to contact the school office
if you have questions.
If you have moved recently, please
ensure we have your correct address.
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SWAN HILL HARMONY DAY

ALL GIRLS CRICKET BLAST 

Swan Hill Harmony Day is a fabulous
chance to celebrate all the wonderful
cultures we have represented in the
Swan Hill Region.  We will be hosting a
Children’s Activity Stall with face
painting.  
Our Year 5/6 students have been
learning a dance to perform (see pg 4)
We would love to see you at Riverside
Park on Saturday 2 March, 4-8pm. 

All-Girls Cricket Blast & Junior Cricket –
4-week program
·Swan Hill Showgrounds Oval
·Starting Wed 28 Feb 5:00pm – 6:00pm
·$25 – Includes ‘Pop-Up Blast Pack’ for
participants 
·https://www.playhq.com/cricket-
australia/register/8224a1
Any questions, please contact
jdearaugo@cricketvictoria.com.au
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SWIMMING PROGRAM

The students have been learning water
safety and swimming at the SH Leisure
Centre swimming program every Friday
afternoon for the last couple of weeks.
They are having a wonderful time!

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fcricket-australia%2Fregister%2F8224a1__%3B!!GvswT7fVRnTZBg!xpVj-vGUd1gVN3jDPswy-HYWz9rCMvJbi3fscDFEJ72PpbFU3wFxwq0-J74B3wD6-G0O5ayIjfXv0h50ii_BCV5BDi12sFyw4Iiue4GGiw%24&data=05%7C02%7CMax.Carroll%40education.vic.gov.au%7C15502c0cc58c40de8f9608dc2e6447bf%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638436255454447087%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=U26DtTj7fahtDkJglIqY5Nkc7ZCL6WwPDTIYzJM%2FTtc%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fcricket-australia%2Fregister%2F8224a1__%3B!!GvswT7fVRnTZBg!xpVj-vGUd1gVN3jDPswy-HYWz9rCMvJbi3fscDFEJ72PpbFU3wFxwq0-J74B3wD6-G0O5ayIjfXv0h50ii_BCV5BDi12sFyw4Iiue4GGiw%24&data=05%7C02%7CMax.Carroll%40education.vic.gov.au%7C15502c0cc58c40de8f9608dc2e6447bf%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638436255454447087%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=U26DtTj7fahtDkJglIqY5Nkc7ZCL6WwPDTIYzJM%2FTtc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jdearaugo@cricketvictoria.com.au
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GROUNDS WORK 
Things are happening!
We have onsite work taking place to
ensure our school is a safe and lovely
place to learn and work.
The very old irrigation pump (from the
Donnington Golf Course days) has been
replaced with a new and reliable pump.
Our Assembly Area was damaged during
the heavy rains at the end of 2023, but
insurance work will be happening soon
to have this building fully repaired.

www.reallygreatsite.com
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ATTACHMENTS

SHCS Library News
Govt Address Collection Notice
All girls Cricket Blast
Seminar opportunity in Kerang
related to Autism.

MARRUK PROJECT
The multi-award winning Marruk Project
is a First Nations theatre collective led
by Swan Hill Elders, artists and young
people that shares and celebrates First
Nations culture.
The Grade 5/6 class have been learning
a cultural story and dance to share at
Swan Hill Harmony Day on 2 March.  A
letter about this has been sent home
with your child.

FOOD SAFETY REMINDER
For Child Safety reasons, before any
food comes to school for sharing with
other students, could you please fill out
a Food Safety Application.  Especially
important is marking all the potential
allergens in your items. 
The application is attached to the email,
or you can find it in the announcements
page of uEducateUs.



UPCOMING
EVENTS

Tue 27 Feb - Year 6 Christian
Leadership Conference
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(03) 5032 4199 admin@shcs.vic.edu.au Aerodrome Road, Swan Hill, VIC 3585

Wed 28 Feb - School
Assembly at 2:30pm - all are
welcome

Thu 29 Feb - School Photos

Fri 23 Feb - Swimming
Program at SH Leisure
Centre

Fri 1 Mar - Swimming
Program at SH Leisure
Centre (last day)

Thu 7 Mar - Small Schools
Summer Sports and F/1/2
Fun Day

Sat 2 Mar - Harmony Day
event at Riverside Park.
SHCS will host children’s
activities

PCF NEWS
At the beginning of March the PCF
Committee will be launching our first
fundraiser for the year - The Cadbury
Easter Egg Fundraiser.

This year we will be raising funds to go
towards making the school’s concrete
more vibrant and colourful with
playground markings.

Each family will receive a letter
explaining the details of the fundraiser
and an expression of interest slip.
Please return your interest slip by
Wednesday 28th Feb, so that we can
distribute boxes accordingly.

If there are any questions please
contact the front office or any
committee member.

Many thanks,
Lauren Dodgshun & Helen Tilbrook
(PCF Co-Presidents)

Parents/Carers can find the full
calendar on uEducateUs.



Reading is important for all children to 

be successful at school. Reading is fun 

and helps us to learn about ourselves 

and others, and about the world. Please 

help your child to be a regular borrower from 

our school library and to read their library 

books each week. 

A Checklist for Students 

• Remember my reading satchel or a library bag 

every Wednesday (2/3/4) or Thursday (F/1 & 

5/6). This is important to keep the library 

books clean. 

• Remember ALL my library books. I can’t 

borrow all my new books to read, if I have left 

some books at home or I have lost one in my 

bedroom! 

• If I haven’t finished reading a book, I need to 

bring the book to school on my Library day and 

ask Mrs McCann for extra time. 

 

Book Repairs 

If a page is accidentally torn in a library book that 

has been borrowed by your child, please do not 

attempt to repair the book yourself. Promptly 

return the book and any ripped pages to Mrs 

McCann, an expert book repairer. If a book 

accidentally becomes wet when a water bottle 

leaks in a school bag, please return the book to 

Mrs McCann as soon as possible. 

 

Got a question? Please contact Sharyn McCann, 

Teacher Librarian at Swan Hill Christian School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our partnership with 

parents is important 

a t  S w a n  H i l l 

Christian School. We 

have established a 

Parent Library that is 

located in a corner of 

the Assembly area in the 

main classroom building. 

 

 

All parents, carers and community members 

can access the Parent Library before and after 

school, before and after Assembly, and at 

other times during school hours as required. 

Please sign in at the Office first. 

The Parent Library currently has books about 

love languages, building resilience and 

managing mental health of children, 

adolescence and puberty, and setting 

boundaries in families. More books will be 

added to the collection soon. Suggestions of 

new books or topics are welcome. 

To borrow a book: 

Complete a borrowing slip found on the Parent 

Library shelf. 

Place the borrowing slip inside the letterbox on 

the shelf. 

You have 3 weeks to read books from the Parent 

Library. Email sharyn.mccann@shcs.vic.edu.au, if 

you need more time. 

When you are finished, please return books to the 

Swan Hill Christian School Office. Thank you. 

Picture Book Collection 

Library News 
Term 1 2024 







From Diagnosis to OAM
plus a Sibling’s Perspective: A Personal Autism Journey

speaking

insights

Presented by
Daniel Giles OAM
Order of Australia  
Medal Recipient  
& Autistic Self-Advocate 

Daryl Giles
Daniel’s Dad

Leash Purcell
Daniel’s Sister  
and Educator

ABN: 11 945 440 100

Venue
Kerang Sporties 
25 Victoria St, Kerang VIC

Tickets (*includes $0.50 booking fee for online bookings)

Autistic people, family & carers 
$30.50* early bird | $35.50* regular

Professionals (Educators/Caseworkers/Therapists - incl. CPD cert.) 

$75.50* early bird | $85.50* regular

trybooking.com/CPGZW (or scan QR code)

Contact
e : admin@speakinginsights.com.au

w: speakinginsights.com.au

Find ‘Speaking Insights’ on Facebook and Instagram

EDUCATORS – Educators can claim 3 hours of Professional 
Development. Australian Professional Standard for Teachers 
at the level of Proficient Teacher 6.4.2

Daniel and Daniel’s Dad (Daryl) will discuss Daniel’s journey 
from diagnosis to present day giving an insight from Daniel’s 
personal perspective of living life as an Autistic individual.

Daniel’s sister (Leash) will also be sharing the sibling 
perspective and is a qualified educator (may be prerecorded).

Topics include diagnosis, school journey, independent living, 
employment and strategies used to achieve the best outcomes.

There will also be an opportunity for question time.

Kerang
Wednesday 13 March 2024 
6:30pm–9:30pm 
(3 hour seminar including question time, doors open 6pm)

Early Bird Ticketsuntil 6 March!

http://www.speakinginsights.com.au
http://trybooking.com/CPGZW
mailto:admin%40speakinginsights.com.au?subject=
http://www.speakinginsights.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/speakinginsights/
https://www.instagram.com/speakinginsights/
https://www.instagram.com/speakinginsights/
https://www.facebook.com/speakinginsights/

